I-69 International Trade Corridor 
Next Michigan Development Corporation and 

Local Development Finance Authority 

MEETING CANCELLATION
October 9, 2023 
To Interested Agencies and Individuals: 
Please be advised that the regular meeting of the I-69 International Trade Corridor Next Michigan Development Corporation and Local Development Finance Authority Board that was scheduled for Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 9:00 am at Bishop International Airport (G-3425 WEST BRISTOL RD., FLINT, MI) has been cancelled. A Special Executive Committee Meeting has been scheduled at the same location, date and time. 

Any questions may be directed to Jody Roethele at 989-725-9241 x3.
